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16th June 2020 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
RE: Year 6 Pupil leavers video 
 
Unfortunately, due to social distancing rules in place as a result of the Corona Virus Pandemic, we 
will be unable to host a Year 6 leavers’ event in school this year. We are, of course, very 
disappointed about this, but want to do something to celebrate your child’s time at Rowlands Gill 
Primary School.  As you are aware from previous letters, one thing we would like to do – along 
with other ideas that we are exploring – is make a video involving our year 6 pupils and staff. 
 
In order to make the video, we need you to send us two pictures by Friday, 26th June. The first 
picture is of your child as a baby/toddler. The second picture is of your child now, holding a sign 
saying what they would like to be when they grow up. For instance, if your child would like to be a 
nurse, they would hold up a sign saying “I want to be a nurse”.  
 
We don’t need physical copies of the photos so you don’t need to worry about them getting lost. 
Please send them in a digital format to the school email address (RGPS@gateshead.gov.uk) 
along with the child’s full name. 
 
If you have any other ideas for ways that we could celebrate the children’s time with us, please get 
in touch and we will consider them. It’s going to be different this year, but we would still like to give 
them the best send-off that we are able to.  
 
Thank you in advance for your support with this project, 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mr Bell, Mrs Readshaw & Mrs Poad 
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